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website updates:

Have you seen the new updates on the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive
Program website at: www.emedny.org/meipass?

e MAY webinar dates on our Upcoming Event Calendar

o NEW Frequently Asked Questions

Payment Year 2014 has officially closed for Eligible Professionals. The deadline was March 31,
2015.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) announced their intent to modify meaningful
use requirements for 2015. Providers will be notified via the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program
website and LISTSERYV upon final release of these requirements and when providers may attest in
MEIPASS for 2015 meaningful use.

CMS has also published the proposed rule for Stage 3 meaningful use requirements and criteria for
2017 and beyond. Concurrently, the Office of the National Coordinator (ONC) has published the
proposed rule for the 2015 Edition of EHR Technology that will be required for all providers
beginning in 2018.

The proposed rules are open for public comment until May 29, 2015.

Contact Details

877-646-5410

meipasshelp@csc.com

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as
possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice.
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